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Dr McCarron also acknowledged in her paper that some of the limitations in the health data were 
that it was not possible to break down admissions by age and gender and the times / dates of 
admissions. Further, the health status of residents who may have moved into and out of the area 
was not available to determine if the changes in health status were related to pre-existing medical 
conditions. 
 
Nevertheless, the Darling Downs Hospital and Health Service is monitoring patient presentations 
(which may be related to CSG activities) at GPs and hospitals in the Western Downs area. This 
health management strategy requires the Darling Downs Hospital and Health Service to contact 
health care providers (local doctors and hospitals) in Tara, Miles, Dalby and Chinchilla to 
determine if there have been presentations that may be related to CSG activities. Even though no 
adverse health trends have been identified to date, this monitoring process is continuing. 
 
Queensland Health is also collaborating with CSIRO in the design of a study to evaluate the 
potential human health risks and impacts of CSG activities. An expected component of the study 
will be the identification of airborne chemicals to be monitored and potential markers of health 
outcomes. 
 
Should you require further information, the Department of Health’s contact is , 

 Health Protection Branch, on telephone  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Michael Walsh 

Director-General 

Queensland Health 
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